
CHILMARK CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 

Will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, December 18, 2019 at 12:35 PM, in the 

Conference Room at Town Hall, under the Wetlands Protection Act, M.G.L.c.131, 

Section 40 and the Town’s Wetlands Protection By-law, on an application filed by Reid 

Silva of Vineyard Land Surveying & Engineering for RMJ Dock, LLC.  The applicant 

would like to rebuild, repair and maintain the existing pier (License # 4712), including 

replacing piles, decking, stringers and bents as necessary.  This work was originally 

approved in 2012, however the permit has since expired.  The work is located in 

Menemsha Basin and proposed for the property located at 16 Harbor Hill Rd.; Assessor’s 

Map 27.1 Lot 104.   

 

The application and plans are on file with the Conservation Commission, and may be 

examined during normal business hours (9-4:30) at the Town Offices.  To discuss the 

application or review the plans please call Reid Silva at 508-693-3774 or Chuck 

Hodgkinson, Conservation Agent at 508-645-2114. 

Administrator 

      1X 12/6 

 

 

Please run this Legal Notice in the Friday, December 6, 2019 edition. 

 

 

Please invoice:   RMJ Dock, LLC c/o Reid Silva 

     Vineyard Land Surveying & Engineering 

     P.O. Box 421 

     West Tisbury, MA.  02575    

 

 

 


